The Grace Lutheran Church Vision Board met on Tuesday, May 12th, 2015 at the home of Alden Riley. Members present were: Dennis Grabowski, Tari Yates, Jessie Crooks, BreAnn Haugrud, and Alden Riley. Mark Hedin, a Grace Lutheran Church member was also present for dinner and the first agenda item of the meeting. A delicious meal and good conversation were enjoyed by all.

After dinner, Mark Hedin discussed the possibility of putting grape, rhubarb and raspberries plants on our second site, Nightingale property as it is currently mostly unused. After thorough discussion, the board quorum unanimously decided to vote in favor of the use of the land. There will be no cost to Grace and the vineyard will be a great neighborhood outreach tool.

Further discussion included the continued discussion of how "50 Ways to Welcome New People", the voting of the new Vision Board Nominees, church project updates - the G.R.A.M.P.S team continues to make improvements and needed repairs to the church; THANK YOU!, and also the Marriage Policy Review. Based on the results of the Vision Board Study and feedback received, no further changes to the policy will be made. For study details, please check the Grace Website

The meeting ended in a time of prayer.

Respectfully submitted by Jessie Crooks, Vision Board Secretary